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I'm Getting There!
Photographs and simple text describe how children around the world get places by such
means as walking, camels, and boats.

Address Book
Adam Baker, an eco-farming consultant, is separated from his wife, lonely, estranged from his
family . . . totally miserable. Walking on a deserted beach, he meets Selph, a precocious,
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overweight, wisecracking, sloppily-dressed teenager, who appears out of nowhere and claims
to be his long-sought after spiritual teacher. Wanting to get Adam's attention, Selph brings a
long-dead seabird back to life. Thus begins this funny, insightful, dramatic, and fast-paced
adventure about the meaning of life. With Selph's wit, antics, and not-so-gentle guidance,
Adam evolves from embittered selfishness to understanding life, death, and the spiritual basis
of the universe. Against a background of passionate romance, injury, pain and the harsh
beauty of Australia, this magical story will enlighten, entertain and inspire you to appreciate
and celebrate life-no matter what the circumstances of 'fate' may bring your way.

Cuffed
This autobiography by Doctor Lloyd Duncan, a semi-retired surgeon in Tennessee, covers the
period of time from his birth in 1931 to the present. The book is replete with accounts of the
depression era, the pre WW ll and WW ll years, and high school triumphs and
disappointments. Immature, broke, emaciated and homesick at Yale University, he
nevertheless earned his letters swimming on some of the school's greatest teams. He
graduated from Yale in 1953 and from medical school in 1956. He vividly describes many
humorous, dramatic or tragic events that he subsequently witnessed or experienced as a
physician, Naval Flight Surgeon, practicing surgeon, husband, father and grandfather.

Getting There
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The Essential Guide to Getting Your Book Published
If you want to go up the ladder of success, if you want to get what you want, if you want to fulfill
that "burning desire" that keeps your mind busy all the time and you do not do something about
it, if you want to do "that thing" that you wanted to do some day but you never got a chance to
do so, you must take your hands out of your pockets, roll up your sleeves, and take action
now. You cannot sit still and expect the elevator of success to come down and take you to the
peak. It has not happened to anyone. It will not happen to you either, guaranteed! Over the
past several years I have helped many people like you to take their hands out of their pockets
and climb their ladder of success. I have spent quality time with them, listened to them, felt
their pain, assisted them in taking the right path, and made sure they came out of the process
successful and fulfilled. I want to help you too. If you are committed to YOUR success and
want to get what you truly want, this book is an excellent start. Are you ready for the journey?

Come Matter Here
If you are anything like me, after a busy day of answering the phone and checking my
voicemail messages, your desk is often littered with yellow sticky notes, random pink slips and
scraps of notebook paper! After finally having my fill of taping follow-up notes to the computer
only to find them on the floor in the morning, I decided to do something about it. I created The
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Big Book of Communications! The Big Book of Communications is your catchall book for all the
phone and text messages you receive on a daily basis. This book is broken up into three
sections: Messages Page 5 Follow-Up Page 107 Notes Page 209 In this book, you have the
much-needed space for 200 messages, 200 follow-up notes and 50 notes pages! We all know
how important it is to follow-up on calls and to make sure we have the documentation to prove
it. So, keeping this in mind, I have also included areas to not only follow-up on a phone call but
I've also included sections that allow you to refer back to previous pages so that none of your
careful documentation gets lost within the pages of this book!

How to Get Rich
Sharpen up your mind and improve your memory by playing Sudoku every day. Sudoku
stimulates your mind, increases concentration and makes you feel happy by giving you a
sense of accomplishment. It is said it can also reduce the chance of developing Alzheimers.
This Sudoku puzzle book contains 600 puzzles with a single level of difficulty, so there are no
wasted puzzles. There are 4 puzzles per page and solutions are at the end of the book.

How to Write a Book!
Felix Dennis is an expert at proving people wrong. Starting as a college dropout with no family
money, he created a publishing empire, founded Maxim magazine, made himself one of the
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richest people in the UK, and had a blast in the process. How to Get Rich is different from any
other book on the subject because Dennis isn't selling snake oil, investment tips, or
motivational claptrap. He merely wants to help people embrace entrepreneurship, and to share
lessons he learned the hard way. He reveals, for example, why a regular paycheck is like crack
cocaine; why great ideas are vastly overrated; and why "ownership isn't the important thing, it's
the only thing."

Just Listen
Essays by Audre Lord, Catharine MacKinnon, Anna Quindlen, and others discuss the
advances made by the women's movement, looking backward at the distance it has come, and
forward to the changes the authors would like to see made

The Clutter Book
"Daddy, what is a white lie?" My father put down his spoon and looked at me thoughtfully.
"Why'd you ask, Princess?" "I heard you talking yesterday and you said 'one more white lie
isn't going to make a difference.' I just want to know what you meant." "You heard that, huh?"
My father tilted his head to study me. "It's just a small lie you tell when you don't want to hurt
someone's feelings. It's nothing for you to worry about." My eyes grew wide. "Like when you
told Aunt Rena that her pie was good even though it tasted icky?" "Exactly." He smiled. "Or
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when you told the man last week that you hadn't seen Uncle Bruno and you had?" The Smile
fell from his face and he straightened in his chair. "No, Princess, that was a different kind of
lie." Scrunching up my nose, I asked, "What kind of lie was that?" My father swallowed hard
before replying. "That's the kind of lie where you have to have a real good memory." As an
inquisitive child, the woman known as Clarissa Solano, could never have imagined how
significant those words would become. That she would spend years twisting the truth: hoping
and praying that she would not contradict herself and expose the secrets she keeps locked
inside. Most of the people in her life don't really know her at all. She forces them to swallow her
lies, but she is the one who feels the bitter aftertaste of deception. When Lane Hunter sweeps
into her life, she finds herself opening up in ways she never thought possible. He sees beyond
the facade to the woman beneath and knows instantly that he wants her. However, all is not as
it seems and when secrets and lies are exposed, it threatens to destroy them all. This is the
first book in a series of standalone HEAs"

Solitary Harp
A collection of bush poetry, all original works by Brisbane author and poet Matt Trucky
Langdon.

Getting There
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Describes the various modes of transportation.

Stormcall
Through the desert, to see the land art, then onto the 'most secret cabin' for the silent ten-day
meditation retreat. His muse moves from an external muse to a character in the story; she
moves him out of his comfort zone, which suggests he may have to start life all over again,
c'est la vie.

The Big Book of Communications
A collection of 30 portrait-accompanied personal essays from people who have reached the
top of their fields describes the obstacles they overcame, the setbacks they endured and the
vital lessons they learned along the way. 50,000 first printing.

Get Known Before The Book Deal
Simple and Elegant Address Book This beautifully designed address book is a classic way to
keep track of contact information for everyone in your life. DETAILS: 130 Pages Crisp White
Pages with a Thick Cardstock Cover Stylish, Elegant Cover Art Dimensions: 6" x 9" Perfect
Bound Lined Spaces For: Name, Email, Phone, Address and Notes
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Getting from College to Career Revised Edition
The path to success is rarely easy or direct, and good mentors are hard to find. In Getting
There, thirty leaders in diverse fields share their secrets to navigating the rocky road to the top.
In an honest, direct, and engaging way, these role models describe the obstacles they faced,
the setbacks they endured, and the vital lessons they learned. They dispense not only
essential and practical career advice, but also priceless wisdom applicable to life in general.
Getting There is for everyone—from students contemplating their futures to the vast majority of
us facing challenges or seeking to reach our potential.

Getting There
Getting There
Special Agent Gabriel Scott is the best that the FBI's Hate Crime division has to offer. He's got
an impressive record of solved cases on his resume and a brilliant, slippery mind that keeps
even the worst criminal minds on their toes. When he comes to Plymouth, Massachusetts, to
investigate a series of apparent hate crimes, he quickly realizes that everything is not what it
seems. When the town's prettiest alpha lawyer starts laying it on thick, he knows that
something's definitely not right. So does his temporary partner, Plymouth PD Sergeant Vinnie
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Curtis. Vinnie's lived in Plymouth his whole life. He knows that Plymouth isn't a hateful place,
so he resents the demand for FBI involvement. He's not sure if he's more or less upset that
said involvement comes in the form of a drop-dead gorgeous omega who seems to be made
for him. Gabe and Vinnie connect almost immediately, and it doesn't take long before they give
in to the attraction that they've struggled to ignore. When the ghosts of their respective pasts
reach out from the grave to interfere with the case, will history keep them apart or will love
conquer all?

Sudoku Book 600 Easy Puzzles
Boundaries is a disturbing story about the blurred lines between love and betrayal, freedom
and control, fantasy and treachery, good and evil, past and future. Diane Alders is a
successful, workoholic sales executive in the medical field who has a void in her heart as a
result of the tragic death of her husband seven years ago. Mickey Rollins is a genius and
entrepreneur about to introduce a revolutionary new therapy that will 'repair' injured or impaired
brains. Their sputtering romance hits full speed when Mickey invites Diane to accompany him
on a lavish and bizarre vacation to the exotic South Seas intended to stretch their senses, fulfill
wild dreams, and bring them closer together. Disaster strikes, and it is Diane who becomes
Mickey's first human test subject. There's a catch…the healing process requires a surrogate,
and Mickey chooses their mutual friend, lover and temptress—the beautiful Suki. The
resurrection of Diane that transpires is not only a transfer of physical and cerebral attributes,
but a blending of relationships, feelings, and emotions, drawing many into the fray, ending as
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shockingly as it begins.

Getting There
Late 1970s, Bombay. Manjula is in her twenties, struggling to earn a living as an authorillustrator. Then, a deceptively routine visit to a diet clinic and an encounter with two tall Dutch
men turn her life inside out. Without much ado she speeds off on a Westward-bound spiritual
quest, which involves cheating on her boyfriend, lying to everyone she loves and cutting off all
ties with her safe, respectable, bourgeois Indian upbringing. In this picaresque travel memoir,
novelist, cartoonist and award-winning playwright Manjula Padmanabhan looks back on her
youthful misadventures in Europe. By turns funny and fierce, Getting There will touch anyone
who has ever wanted to strip off their skin to waltz, however briefly, on the wild side.

Just Getting There
Address Book Size 6" x 9" Over 300 Sections To Record Contact Details. Glossy And Soft
Cover, Large Print, Font, 6" x 9" For Contacts, Addresses, Phone Numbers, Emails, Birthday
And More.

Getting There
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Clutter has a negative effect on your life. You want to live differently, but you haven't been able
to make progress. Marcie Lovett, author of The Clutter Book, will motivate you to make the
changes you want. Learn to let go of what you don't need and find room for what you value.
The direct, accessible writing style and interactive exercises will inspire you to succeed. In this
book, Marcie guides you through the process of letting go of the clutter that is keeping you
from achieving success. Whether your clutter is caused by things, commitments or thoughts,
Marcie encourages you to make the choices to conquer your challenges. If previous attempts
at letting go of clutter have not been successful for you, you will benefit from the motivation and
wisdom Marcie offers. Written in a straightforward and accessible style, filled with insight and
real-life stories, the book enables readers to learn from the experience of others and overcome
obstacles to success. You will understand why you keep clutter, save time and money by
avoiding unnecessary purchases, discover the habits that hold you back, find ways to fight
procrastination and create systems that allow you to retrieve and return items. Whether you
want to live with less or live with what you have, this is the book for you.

Silhouette
Are you frustrated in your current job? Are you unemployed? Does your employer recognize
your personal value proposition? Do you recognize it? The process outlined in this book has
been used successfully by hundreds of clients who came to recognize their worth, and then
made significant changes in their lives. Your book was really great! Ive read many books on
this topic, including What Color is Your Parachute, Rites of Passage, etc., and yours is the
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most succinct, easiest to use, very enjoyable to read, and extremely helpful. Diane Wiley,
Senior Professional in Human Resources Luis your unique personal stories are the
differentiating factor from everyone else out there that does what you do. Pam Sherman,
Recovering Lawyer, Actor, Coach, Author-The Suburban Outlaw

Getting There
us until nowin some relationships there is asecond and real beginning marriagein marriage,
there are severalstages of growth whichcan lead to enhanced love orfinal goodbyes.

Address Book
“Someday, somewhere” is a dangerous game. The real stuff of life is here and now. Life is
scary. Adulting is hard. When faced with the challenges of building a life of your own, it’s all
too easy to stake your hope and happiness in “someday.” But what if the dotted lines on the
map at your feet today mattered just as much as the destination you dream of? Hannah
Brencher, TED Talk speaker and founder of The World Needs More Love Letters, thought
Atlanta was her destination. Yet even after she arrived, she found herself in the same old
chase for the next best thing…somewhere else. And it left her in a state of anxiety and deep
depression. Our hyper-connected era has led us to believe life should be a highlight
reel—where what matters most is perfect beauty, instant success, and ready applause. Yet, as
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Hannah learned, nothing about faith, relationships, or character is instant. So she took up a
new mantra: be where your feet are. Give yourself a permission slip to stop chasing the next
big thing, and come matter here. Engage the process as much as you trust the God who
lovingly leads you. If you are tired of running away from your life or tired of running ragged
toward the next thing you think will make you feel complete, Come Matter Here will help you do
whatever it takes to show up for the life God has for you. Whether you need to make a brave Uturn, take a bold step forward, or finish the next lap with fresh courage, find fuel and inspiration
for the journey right here.

Half the Fun was Getting There
From the glory days of the railroad to today's gridlocked, six-lane highway, Getting There
dramatizes America's shift from rail to road transportation, how it has robbed Americans of the
choice of travel options enjoyed by Europeans, and why it threatens the nation's economic
future. Stephen B. Goddard reveals how government joined automakers and roadbuilders to
nearly destroy the rails, and why the 21st century will witness high-tech remedies and a
railroad resurgence.

The Amazing Book of No
Getting through to someone is a fine art, indeed, but a critical one nonetheless. Whether you
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are dealing with a harried colleague, a stressed-out client, or an insecure spouse, things will go
from bad to worse if you can't break through emotional barricades and get your message
thoroughly communicated and registered.Drawing on his experience as a psychiatrist,
business consultant, and coach, author Mark Goulston shares simple but powerful techniques
readers can use to break through the stubborn and hardened outer layers of coworkers,
friends, strangers, or even enemies. Just Listen reveals how to:• Make a powerful and positive
first impression• Listen effectively• Talk an angry or aggressive person away from an
unproductive reaction and toward a more rational mindset• Achieve buy-in--the linchpin of all
persuasion, negotiation, and sales• And moreWhether you’re dealing with an angry client, a
potential customer, or even a friend or family member who isn’t seeing eye to eye with you,
your goal is most likely persuasion. And the first make-or-break step to getting there is having
them hear you out. The invaluable principles in Just Listen will get you through that first tough
step with anyone.

Getting There
Dr. Patricia Allen's jam-packed seminars in Los Angeles have resulted in over two thousand
marriages. Now you too can take advantage of this proven step-by-step program. Here's what
you'll learn: How to attract the right man When you should make the first moveand when you
should not Why equality in a relationship may not be what you're looking for Why sex before
commitment is a bad deal How to have sensational sex What makes a man run away from a
relationship How to know when you're giving too much How to get what you want without
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asking What makes a man want to commit How to be engaged to the right man within a year!

Getting there
Why write a book? A book brings you opportunities. You will be offered speaking
engagements, projects, jobs, invitations to join advisory boards with pre-IPO stock, and
invitations to start companies. The author has written ten books and more than 75 computer
manuals. This book shows you how to write and publish your book in 90 days.

Getting There
Now updated for 2015! The best, most comprehensive guide for writers is now revised and
updated, with new sections on ebooks, self-publishing, crowd-funding through Kickstarter,
blogging, increasing visibility via online marketing, micropublishing, the power of social media
and author websites, and more—making The Essential Guide to Getting Your Book Published
more vital than ever for anyone who wants to mine that great idea and turn it into a
successfully published book. Written by experts with twenty-five books between them as well
as many years’ experience as a literary agent (Eckstut) and a book doctor (Sterry), this nutsand-bolts guide demystifies every step of the publishing process: how to come up with a
blockbuster title, create a selling proposal, find the right agent, understand a book contract,
and develop marketing and publicity savvy. Includes interviews with hundreds of publishing
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insiders and authors, including Seth Godin, Neil Gaiman, Amy Bloom, Margaret Atwood,
Leonard Lopate, plus agents, editors, and booksellers; sidebars featuring real-life publishing
success stories; sample proposals, query letters, and an entirely updated resources and
publishers directory.

Getting To 'I Do'
Sell Your First Book & Develop a Successful and Sustainable Writing Career Before you can
land a book deal—before you can even attract the interest of agents and editors—you need to be
visible. How do you become visible? You develop a platform, or a way of reaching your
readers. Everybody can develop a platform, and this book shows you how to do it while you're
still writing. This book offers: A step-by-step approach to creating, growing, and nurturing a
platform An economical approach to self-promotion (no need to spend thousands) A clear way
to uncover your strengths and weaknesses as an author The strategies that are essential (or
not) to online promotion A philosophy of authorship that leaves you confident, empowered, and
equally partnered with agents, editors, and publishers (instead of waiting to be discovered) A
diverse set of tools and methods for getting known (not just web-based tools or ideas for
extroverts) After you read this book, you'll be able to answer the inevitable question: "What's
your platform?" You'll learn the hows and whys of becoming visible and how to cultivate
visibility from scratch. Best of all, you won't need any previous knowledge or experience to get
started. Growing a writing career isn't just about landing one book deal and then scrambling
like crazy. There is a more strategic and steady way to lay the groundwork so you can avoid
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scrambling altogether—and Get Known Before the Book Deal is the only comprehensive book
that shows you how.

New York Characters
A classic autobiography, this moving history reveals great insight into the making of a major
writer. Broken down into three distinct parts, the book details Anderson’s childhood, along with
the years she spent primarily as a mother and the wife of a prominent naval officer, before
concluding with her return to school and a renewal of the desire to write late in life. Her life’s
story poignantly illuminates not only her own existence, but also that of her country, New
Zealand, throughout the past 80 years.

Getting There
The Amazing Book of No was just announced as a Winner of the 2015 Readers Favorite
Award for K-3rd grade readers. "The Amazing Book of No" is a deceptively simple story that
will teach your 3-7 year old how to accept the word "no" when you say it, and why they
shouldn't argue. The story is about two moms and their children. One mom says "no" all the
time, while the other says "yes" to everything. It is cute and engaging all in one, and designed
not to take up too much of a parents valuable time, with the idea being to try and imprint
wholesome ideals while kids are young. Reading this just a few times to your boy or girl at
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bedtime will ensure you don't have any misunderstandings with your children about the word
"NO" as they grow older. This really is: The Amazing Book of No!

Get What You Want
In the times when goblins and devil dogs roamed the earth, and great kingdoms and realms
were existing, a great war is beginning. Many great heroes are going to the battle, and it is
nothing like they have ever imagined. Join these heroes as they go on daring adventures and
share heartstopping secrets.

The War of the Realms
When twenty-two year old Mark Prior jumped at the opportunity of joining his friends on a
backpacking holiday around the Aegean islands, he never imagined that they'd come across a
forgotten relic that would change their lives forever. The mysterious island of Samothrace is
the group's first stop and the epicenter of secrets, where the blue lightning is harbored, hidden
deep within its ancient mountain. Who are the enigmatic Order of Knights, known as the
Clergy, that are sworn to protect the world from this primeval and forgotten power? What is
their connection to their adversaries, a vagabond group of misfits calling themselves the
Organization? Join the adventures of Mark, Alice, Telemachus and Jose, as they unleash an
ancient power, designed to bestow the wielders of the blue lightning with extraordinary abilities.
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Witness their story as they realize the consequences of their discovery, with half of the world's
secret services hot on their heels. Stormcall is the first installment of the E.M.F. Chronicles, a
five-part series of suspenseful action adventures with a strong science fiction edge. Follow the
life of each character in a tale of friendship, camaraderie, and conflict, from the green slopes of
mount Saos to the magical circle of stones in Glastonbury. T.A. Marks' remarkable book will
keep you guessing, from start to finish.

Us Until Now
Get Ready for the Real World How do you get a job without experience and get experience
without a job? It’s the question virtually every college student or recent graduate faces. Now
newly revised and updated, Lindsey Pollak’s Getting from College to Career is the definitive
guide to building the experience, skills, and confidence you need to succeed in the job search,
offering action-oriented tips and strategies ranging from the simple to the expert. Learn how to:
Get the best tools for career prep and job hunting E-mail like a professional Go global Practice
the eight essentials of internship achievement Perform five minutes of stand-up Overprepare
for interviews Persist without being a pest Getting from College to Career gives you the
essential information and guidance you need to get your foot in the door of the real world.
Don’t start your first job search without it!

Boundaries
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Brianna has longed for a life with more meaning and more purpose. What truly makes her soul
come alive is music, but her life is full of laundry and dishes. One night her life is ripped apart
by a fire in her village. With no family, no home, and no food, she must learn to survive on her
own. But deep in her soul, anger is kindled against the Holy One for bringing so much pain into
her life. Brianna sets off on an adventure that will ultimately bring her to the Hall of Minstrels,
the heart of music in the kingdom, but all she ends up with is a pile of laundry and a stack of
dishes. When life seems to have reached its dullest point and nothing really matters anymore,
then the Holy One may pour destiny on our souls and overflow our lives with purpose and love.
Then we realize that we don't have to know all of the answers to all of the questions, to know
that the Holy One cares for us.

Times IV
Pays tribute to the wonderful collection of characters that are responsible for making New York
a vibrant, diverse, and thrilling place, from local celebrities and famous personalities to
extremely odd individuals, including Dancin' Larry, the president of Coney Island's Polar Bear
Club, the original Soup Nazi, and former mayor Ed Koch.

Getting There
Mary-Kate and Ashley go to a music festival, and are 'discovered' by a video director looking
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for real-life 16-year-old twins. Next thing they know, they're making a movie in this great Sweet
Sixteen story. Mary-Kate and Ashley are making a movie Ashley gets a crush on one of the
other actors, Noah, who is dull, but very cute. Buddy, one of the other actors, falls for Ashley -he's no style statement, but he's really warm and funny. Should she go for looks or charm?
Meanwhile, Mary-Kate teams up with Jenna, who likes to walk on the wild side. When they go
snowmobiling on the slopes after dark, they're caught trespassing by the Ski Patrol -- and that
means big trouble

The Little Book of Yarns
? This journal is a comprehensive workbook to help you fight the disease, start to love your
body and eat more intuitively ? Large size makes it easy to take notes ? Great help for any
person fighting an eating disorder ? Different inspirational quotes for each day help you stay
positive and uplift you throughout your journey to battle the disease ? Notebook covers:
Different inspirational quote to inspire you each day Date&cycle day Meals, water and coffee
intake Sleep quality Day's challenges and struggles Stress level Body image Exercise Supps
Words to live by Being social section Possible triggers and temptations Social media time and
how it affects you Beauty/self-time Day's summarize Size: 8,5 x 11 inches- (21.59 x 27.94 cm)
100 pages Click on author's name to see an array of nice and feminine covers Get your copy
today and start journaling your way to self-love, recovery and acceptance!
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